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Jan. 19, 2017     [emailed to JRiddick@hlerk.com] 
 
 
 
Jessica Riddick 
Hodges, Loizzi, Eisenhammer, Rodick & Kohn LLP 
 
 
Dear Ms. Riddick: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Jan. 12, 2017. 
 
You have requested all records related to the school district reorganization in July 2015, between 
Bluford CCSD 114, Farrington CCSD 99, and Webber Twp HSD 204; specifically, related to the 
timeframe from the petition hearing through the State Superintendent approval for ballot 
placement.  
 
The attached documents (17-195-riddick-doc1.pdf through 17-195-riddick-doc15.pdf) have been 
provided in response to your request. Please note we have redacted personal addresses and 
signatures pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1) (b). Additionally, we have withheld communications that 
would breach the attorney-client privilege pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1) (m). 
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colette McCarty 
Assistant General Counsel 
 
Attachments 


